
 
“Adopt a School Initiative!” 

ADD A FLAG WITH YOUR NAME TO OUR SCHOOL HOUSE!! 
 

Once again, we will be begin collecting/purchasing basic school supplies to support The Dawn 
Treader Christian School, an underprivileged school, in Paterson for children who are less fortunate. 
  

Student Supplies needed for the School Year 2022-23 
Backpacks Glue Sticks Notebooks 

Black/Red/Blue Pens #2 Pencils Beginner Pencils 
Pencil Sharpers Erasers Loose leaf Paper  
3 Ring Binders Multicolored  

Construction Paper 
Crayons 

Colored Markers  Highlighters Scissors 
Rulers Protractosr Calculators 

Scientific Calculators Index Cards Scotch Tape 
Masking Tape Clear Masking Tape Manila Folders 

Multicolored Folders White Board Markers White Board Cleaner 
White Board erasers Basic Math Flashcards Basic Reading Flashcards 

Hand Sanitizers Sanitizing Wipes Jump Ropes 
Staplers Staples Staple Removers 

Purchase any supplies listed above or make a monetary donation of your choosing. For further 
information please contact Phyllis at pmagiros@verizon.net or 201-602-0632. 
 

A box will be placed at the rear of church office to leave your donations.  

Monetary donations should be in an envelope with your name and placed in the Philoptochos 
 mailbox found in the outer office or given to an Executive Board Member.  
As always we Thank you for your continued support!! 
The Ladies of St. Paraskevi Philoptochos  
 

Final Collection date:    Sunday, September 25, 2022 
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